# Las Haciendas News Blast

Volume 1 Issue 8

September



"I cannot endure to waste anything so precious as autumnal sunshine by staying in the house." -Nathaniel Hawthorne

### LIGHTING

New lighting will be going in at the pool ramadas and at Bloomfield and  $41^{st}$  Streets. The new lighting will be LED, will not obstruct the night skyline and will be installed in November.

#### UP COMING SOCIAL EVENTS - MARKYOUR CALENDAR!

October 29<sup>th</sup> - Harvest Festival, starting at 3:30 (including pumpkin carving

December - Holiday lighting Contest, one month before/after (HOA rules)

## DID YOU KNOW?

We have four new homeowners and two more shortly... if you see someone new, introduce yourself!

## IRRIGATION UPDATE

President Dean Brekke
Vice-President Mark Yarish
Secretary Allison Collins
Treasurer Nancy Jones
Member-at-Large Charles Han

Next HOA Board meeting: Thursday, September, 20th at 6:30 P.M. Via Zoom The Board approved the last of the proposals from Superior Landscape for replacing the last few sections of our irrigation system. This work will be ongoing for the next couple months with the goal of completing before the fall overseeding. The irrigation system installed in 1980-81 was beyond its useful life and had been planned for replacement and budgeted for approximately three years ago. The cost of the irrigation work to date is less than the original budget amount and the HOA should begin to see some savings in water cost as well as improved health of our landscape.